
Transition 

Our transition to new classes ready for      

September has been very successful. It has 

been lovely to see the children so settled     

already with their new teachers; this will help 

them be ready to make a fantastic start with 

their learning in September. 

Y6 have benefitted from developing their life 
skills as part of the Cloverfields Experiences. 
This has included working with Mini Medics to 
learn first aid and basic life saving skills. Y6 

have participated in workshops with         
CompassGo and the school nurse to help 

them prepare for their transition to secondary 
school. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Graduation 

We could not have been more proud as we watched 
our Y6 children graduate. Not only are they           

well-prepared academically for secondary school, we 
know they are respectful young people who are 

ready for the next stage in their education. We wish 
Y6 well and look forward to hearing about the        

difference they make in the future! 

ELT Big Run 

Earlier in the month, every child from nursery 
through to Y6 walked or ran 1km raising £340 

to sponsor children to attend Kingstone       
Primary School in Uganda. Thank you for your 

support in helping us to raise this money.  

Blue Wave Beach Safety 

As part of the Personal Development     
Curriculum, Cool Waves have been in to 

school to deliver an assembly to the children. Key 
messages about how to stay safe when at the beach 
and what to do if they or someone else are in danger 

were shared. Please talk to your child about what 
they learnt. 

Teaching Award 

Congratulations to Mr Binns, who has won the ECT 
of the year award for the Enquire Learning Trust.   
Mr Binns, who is a skilled teacher, joined Team        
Cloverfields in September 2024 and has made a  
significant difference to the children in his class. 

We’re all really proud of you! 

Uniform Vouchers 

Your child will have received a voucher for a 
free school logo jumper or cardigan.  

This voucher can be used at uniform direct. 

Lost Property 

Please look on Dojo at the items of lost      
property that have been left in school. If you 
recognise any of them as belonging to your 

child, please call in at the office to claim them. 

Calendar Dates 

You can find the academic calendars            
for 2025/2026 and 2026/2027 on our 

website  

Reminders 

School reopens on Monday 1
st
 September. We look 

forward to seeing you all then. 

Please make sure all new jumpers, lunchboxes and 
bottles are named for when we return. 

And finally...  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish 

all our families a relaxing summer break 

and thank the whole school community 

for their continued support this year. 




